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NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER GREAT OUSE  
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    Saturday 22nd June 2024 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:    Adjacent to Nobles Field, St Ives  
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 
Please be aware that St Ives Rowing Club will be holding a Rowing Regatta 
with approx. 20 competitors taking part on Saturday 22nd June 2024 between 
07:00hrs and 18:00hrs.  The races will take place adjacent to Nobles Field, St 
Ives starting upstream and finishing downstream. 
 
Please take advice of any notices, marker buoys or marshal’s instructions as 
well as navigating the area with caution. 
 
For further information please contact the event organisers, at St Ives Rowing 
Club at regattachairmen@stivesrowingclub.com 
 
You can also contact us at the Environment Agency on 03708 506506 
between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Great Ouse 
Waterways team. 

 

Katherine Briscombe  

Waterways Manager  

21 May 2024 
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